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 Dear Parents, 

I hope this finds you well and looking forward to the mid-tem holiday. We are excited about the prospect of all of our P1-P3 children returning to school on the 22nd February. When this decision is confirmed we will be in touch with more up-to date information. In the meantime, we would like to bring to your attention information about the North West Pantry. We are also able to refer families to the Blawarthill Foodbank . Please contact the school office if this would help you.
Please see the accompany poster about the North West Pantry Community Pantry
For those who don’t about the Pantry model, it is a dignified and sustainable approach to food provision which hopefully will negate the need for accessing foodbanks. Each person pays a weekly £2.50 membership and in return gets 10 items, worth a minimum of £15. More info can be found here: 
https://www.scottishpantrynetwork.com/
Not only does this provide a dignified provision for those in need but also has the huge benefit of ensuring excess food supplies do not become waste, reducing the carbon footprint and helping the planet.

 

To ensure the Pantry remains covid-safe, it is currently operating under a booking system where families can book a slot and therefore reduces queues and/or crowds. Information on how to do this can be found on the flyer attached.

 

You can follow The Pantry on twitter@NorthWestPantry and @DRCYouth Project to find out the most up-to date info. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. McKinlay

Head Teacher
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